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Growth.... Innovation... Community 
 

The Malta Business and Professional Association (MBPA) is the voice for business lead-
ers in the Malta area. We promote and advance the commercial, industrial, civic climate and  

general interests of the business and professional enterprises in Malta. Our members include re-
tailers, industrial, cultural, non-profit and service organizations. 

Welcome to our Newest Member! 

NUANCE, A BOUTIQUE SALON, LLC 
Holly Garofano 
513 Route 67 East 
Malta, NY 12020 
518-400-1575  

thgarofano@hotmail.com 
www.nuanceboutiquesalon.com 

Please say hello to our new board member and welcome back to all returning members! 

2016 MBPA ANNUAL DINNER &  
30TH ANNIVERSARY CELEBRATION 

 
 

Wednesday, February 24, 2016  
 

Panzaõs Restaurant 
Cocktails at 6pm * Dinner at 7 pm * Program at 8pm  

 

See Page 4 for more details and watch for an invitation to  

arrive in the mail this week.  

Your MBPA board will soon be revealing some new activities and events to help  
celebrate the 30th Anniversary of the Malta Business & Professional Association throughout 2016! 

 
PLUS, youôll want to join us at the annual dinner for the announcement of a fun way to support  
more member businesses and to recruit new members while earning the opportunity to earn prizes! 
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MALTAôS REAL ESTATE CORNER 
Information provided by Pinnacle Realty 

 

January , 2016 
 

# Single Family Homes Currently On The Market:     89 
# Homes Sold Year To Date:               7 
Average Sales Price:            $330,200 
Average Days on the market:        34 

TO REACH MBPA: 
 

EMAIL: MaltaBPA@gmail.com 
 

PHONE:  518-288-8009 

As we enter into February, there are some exciting things happening! We welcomed 
new member, Nuance, a Boutique Salon, with a joint ribbon cutting with the Saratoga 
County Chamber. Feel free to stop by and welcome Holly to the community. 

Speaking of members, be sure to watch for your 2016 Membership Packet to arrive in 
the next week or so.  Remember that while a print directory is not being mailed this 
year, the link to the online pdf will be emailed to you once itôs finalized.  You may then 
print it as you wish.  It will be updated as new members join the association, which pro-
vides them more exposure within the association.  

And if it werenôt for you, our members, we would not be gearing up for some exciting 
activities surrounding the MBPAôs 30th Anniversary this year!  These activities, which 
could result in some prizes for you, will be revealed at the Annual Dinner & 30th Anni-
versary Celebration being held at Panzaôs Restaurant on Wednesday, February 
24th!  Watch your mail for your formal invitation, check out this newsletter for more 
information on the event and be sure to RSVP early! 

As youôve probably heard by now, the Town Board adopted the Route 9S/67E Corridor 
Rezoning on February 1st. The town hall was packed for the public hearing prior to the 
vote. Many from our community took to the podium with the vast majority, including 
myself and The Chamber of Southern Saratoga, speaking out in favor of the rezoning. I 
am happy to report that the message that Malta is open for business was loud and clear! 
I thank those from our membership and the business community that took the time to 
speak so eloquently. 

I urge you to try to attend some of the town meetings. It is our community in which we 
work and/or live so it behooves us to be involved. As your MBPA, we will continue to 
be present and to speak on behalf of the business community. 

If you have any concerns, comments or questions, feel free to contact me at 
laura.siracuse@bsnb.com. I look forward to hearing from you. 

Warmly,  
Laura              Laura Siracuse, MBPA President 

PRESIDENTôS CORNER 



In the Boardroom 

Taste of Malta 
 
 

Planning will begin for this annual event very soon!  If 
youôre interested in helping out this year, please contact 
Karen at Karen@CapitalInteriorscapes.com.     
                           

    Karen McGowan, Taste of Malta Chair 

MBPA 5K 
 

2016 5K information will be coming soon! 
 

Paul Loomis, MBPA 5K Chair      

Membership 
 

2016 Membership packets are at the printer being 
finalized and assembled for mailing!  So be sure to let 
us know if you donôt receive yours within the next 
couple of weeks. And remember, there will be no print 
directories this yearðonly pdfðwhich youôll receive 

the link to print if you wish. 
  
We are working hard on bringing a fun way of helping 
celebrate the 30th Anniversary of MBPA while grow-
ing our membership AND wining some cool prizes! 
 

Activities will be announced at the Annual Dinner 
scheduled for Wednesday, February 24th, so be sure to 
register early to help us celebrate that evening and 
throughout the year.   
 

Remember, we do have ñtri-foldsò that you may use to 
recruit new members, and we are also looking for more 
members to get involved in this effort, so please con-
tact one of the membership committee or board mem-
bers including Anthony DePasquale, to express your 
interest or share ideas!   
 

The members who really leverage their MBPA invest-
ment are the ones who participate in the meetings, the 
ones who get involved and make it a point to meet with 
other members to get to know them and do business 
with them, and they with you!  The ones who utilize 
the ñtoolsò of the MBPA website and Facebook, and 
LinkedIn pages see far greater returns on their invest-
ment. 

Anthony DePasquale, 1st VP & Membership Chair 
 

Technology    
    
 

We are also looking for features and functionality that 
you might like to see in your MBPA website, so 
please, if you have suggestions, email them to Malta-
BPA@gmail.com or talk with Ray Patterson 
(rpatterson@capconsult.net - 857-6500) or talk with 
any board member!      

R ay Patterson, Technology Chair 
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Program 
   

The 2016 Program Calendar is nearly finished!  If youôre 
interested in hosting a Luncheon or Mixer during the sec-
ond half of 2016, please let Zuzana Kaplan, Program 
Chair, know ASAP!  The list of 2016 Events & Dates can 
be found on the final page of this newsletter. 
 

If you have program suggestions to make, let her know 
that, too.  Contact us to find out how to get involved and 
how to showcase your business!  
 

If you have a topic that youôd like to see covered at a 
breakfast or some other event, please let us know.  These 
events are designed to aid you, our members, in meeting 
your fellow MBPA partners, so please help us help you!  
And be sure to check out the website to see the upcoming 
events!  Please email ZKaplan@adirondacktrust.com. 
                                   Zuzana Kaplan, Programs 

Board Development 
 

Itôs not too early to start thinking about joining the 
board in 2017!  If youôd like to become involved 
with the MBPA board, please let us know. 

If you have questions about current or future open-
ings, please contact Anthony DePasquale, Nominat-
ing Committee Chair, at ADePasqua-
le@SaratogaCare.org.    

Marketing 
Do you offer a member-to-member discount? Check the 

website to be sure your most current offer is listed and we'll 

share it for you in our monthly newsletters! 

Weôre happy to promote your preferred social media chan-

nels anytime. Message us with the link to your preferred 

Facebook, LinkedIn, Twitter, Pinterest or Instagram page 

via the MBPA Facebook page message function and we'll 

make it happen.                  Marketing/Admin 

Growth.... Innovation... Community 
 

The Malta Business and Professional Association 
(MBPA) is the voice for business leaders in the Malta 
area. We promote and advance the commercial, in-

dustrial, civic climate and  
general interests of the business and professional en-
terprises in Malta. Our members include retailers, in-
dustrial, cultural, non-profit and service organizations. 

mailto:MaltaBPA@gmail.com
mailto:MaltaBPA@gmail.com
mailto:rpatterson@capconsult.net
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Association Events 

FEBRUARY NETWORKING BREAKFAST 
 

They're Everywhere...What Do I Do With Them? 
 

Tourists, that is!  Join us as Pete Bardunias, MBPA board member and President of the  
Southern Saratoga Chamber of Commerce, shows us to capitalize on tourism in  
Saratoga County!  Bring your questions...comments...thoughts and learn how your  

business can benefit from 'Them'. 
 

 Wednesday, February 10th   
7:00 - 9:00am 

 

Malta Diner 
Southwest corner of Rt. 9 & Rt. 67 

 

Cost: 
$12 Pre-registered Members and Employees of Members; $15 Not-yet-Members/All Walk-ins 

The Malta Business and  Professional Association  

Cordially invites you to attend their  

2016 Annual Association Dinner & 30th Anniversary Celebration  

Wednesday, February 24, 2016  

Panzaõs Restaurant 

Cocktails      6:00 - 7:00 pm  

Dinner         7:00 - 8:00 pm  

Program      Begins at 8:00 pm  

Join us for a fun -filled, light -hearted evening celebrating MBPAõs 30th Anniversary 
with Kelly Newton, Fine Wine Manager and  Certified Educator, from Empire  

Merchants North.  Sheõll help us learn about wines AND play a wine game for prizes! 
 

$65 Pre -Registered Guests; $75 Walk -Ins (Reservations Recommended)  
 

For reservations please visit www.MaltaBPA.com or email MaltaBPA@gmail.com  

2016 MBPA Annual Dinner Sponsor s 
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Member News 
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Lǘ ƛǎ ǿƛǘƘ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǇƭŜŀǎǳǊŜ ǘƘŀǘ .ŀǳŜǊCƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ LƴŎΦΣ /ƻǊŀƭ DŀōƭŜǎΣ CƭƻǊƛŘŀ ŀƴƴƻǳƴŎŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ¢ƘŜ !ŘƛǊƻƴŘŀŎƪ ¢Ǌǳǎǘ 
/ƻƳǇŀƴȅ Ƙŀǎ ŜŀǊƴŜŘ ƛǘǎ ŎƻǾŜǘŜŘ р-{ǘŀǊ {ǳǇŜǊƛƻǊ ǊŀǝƴƎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ оуǘƘ ŎƻƴǎŜŎǳǝǾŜ ǉǳŀǊǘŜǊΦ ά! р-{ǘŀǊ ǊŀǝƴƎ ƛƴŘƛŎŀǘŜǎ 
ǘƘŀǘ ¢ƘŜ !ŘƛǊƻƴŘŀŎƪ ¢Ǌǳǎǘ /ƻƳǇŀƴȅ ƛǎ ƻƴŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǊƻƴƎŜǎǘ ōŀƴƪǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŀǝƻƴΣ ŜȄŎŜƭƭƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǎǳŎƘ ŀǊŜŀǎ ŀǎ ŎŀǇƛǘŀƭΣ 
ƭƻŀƴ ǉǳŀƭƛǘȅΣ ǇǊƻŬǘŀōƛƭƛǘȅ ŀƴŘ ƳǳŎƘ ƳƻǊŜΦ 9ŀǊƴƛƴƎ .ŀǳŜǊΩǎ р-{ǘŀǊ ŘŜǎƛƎƴŀǝƻƴ ǇǊƻǾŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ¢ƘŜ !ŘƛǊƻƴŘŀŎƪ ¢Ǌǳǎǘ 
/ƻƳǇŀƴȅ ƛǎ ƎŜǩƴƎ ƛǘ ǊƛƎƘǘΣέ ŜȄǇǊŜǎǎŜŘ YŀǊŜƴ [Φ 5ƻǊǿŀȅΣ ǇǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ƻŦ .ŀǳŜǊCƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭΣ ǘƘŜ ƴŀǝƻƴΩǎ ōŀƴƪ ǊŀǝƴƎ 
ŬǊƳΦ 
 

ά.ŀǳŜǊCƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǘƻǳǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ ōŜƴŜŬǘǎ ŀƴŘ Ƴŀƛƴǎǘŀȅǎ ƻŦ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ōŀƴƪǎ ǎƛƴŎŜ ƛǘǎ ƛƴŎŜǇǝƻƴ ƛƴ мфуоΣέ 
5ƻǊǿŀȅ ŎƻƴǝƴǳŜǎΦ άL ŀƳ ǘƘǊƛƭƭŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ǎŀȅ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ нлмс ƛǎǎǳŜ ƻŦ /ƻƴǎǳƳŜǊ wŜǇƻǊǘǎ ŀƎǊŜŜǎΦ !Ŏπ
ŎƻǊŘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƛǘǎ ƻǿƴ ǎǳǊǾŜȅǎΣ /ƻƴǎǳƳŜǊ wŜǇƻǊǘǎ ŎƻƴŎƭǳŘŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǎƳŀƭƭŜǊ ōŀƴƪǎ ŀǊŜ ōŜǎǘ ŦƻǊ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ 
ΨǘŜƴŘ ǘƻ ŦƻŎǳǎ ƳƻǊŜ ƻƴ ǊŜƭŀǝƻƴǎƘƛǇǎΩΤ ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘǊŜŜ-ǉǳŀǊǘŜǊǎ ƻŦ ǊŜǎǇƻƴŘŜƴǘǎ ƛƴŘƛŎŀǘŜŘ ǘƘŜȅ ǿŜǊŜ ΨƘƛƎƘƭȅ ǎŀǝǎŬŜŘΩ ƛƴ 
ǘƘŜ /w ǎǳǊǾŜȅΦέ 
 

/ƘŀǊƭŜǎ ±Φ ²ŀƛǘΣ WǊΦΣ !¢/Ωǎ 9ȄŜŎǳǝǾŜ ±ƛŎŜ tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ƴƻǘŜŘΥ ά²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǾŜǊȅ ǇƭŜŀǎŜŘ ǘƻ ƻƴŎŜ ŀƎŀƛƴ ōŜ ǊŜŎƻƎƴƛȊŜŘ ōȅ 
.ŀǳŜǊCƛƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ǎǘǊƻƴƎ ŬƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ ǊŀǝƴƎΦ {ƛƴŎŜ ƻǳǊ ŦƻǳƴŘƛƴƎ ƛƴ мфлм ƻǳǊ ŎƻƳƳƛǘƳŜƴǘ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǘƻ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜ ŀ 
ǎƻǳƴŘ ŬƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ ƛƴǎǝǘǳǝƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ōŜƴŜŬǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦέ 
 

9ǎǘŀōƭƛǎƘŜŘ ƛƴ мфлмΣ ¢ƘŜ !ŘƛǊƻƴŘŀŎƪ ¢Ǌǳǎǘ /ƻƳǇŀƴȅ Ƙŀǎ ǘǳǊƴŜŘ ƛƴ ǘƻ ƛǘǎ ŎǳǎǘƻƳŜǊǎΩ ƴŜŜŘǎ ŦƻǊ ммп ȅŜŀǊǎΦ ¢ƻŘŀȅ ƛǘ 
ƻǇŜǊŀǘŜǎ ƻŶŎŜǎ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ {ŀǊŀǘƻƎŀ ŀƴŘ ²ŀǊǊŜƴ /ƻǳƴǝŜǎΦ 
 

¢ƘŜ !ŘƛǊƻƴŘŀŎƪ ¢Ǌǳǎǘ /ƻƳǇŀƴȅΥ ά²Ŝ ǘŀƪŜ ōŀƴƪƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƘŜŀǊǘΦ ϱέ 
 

aŜƳōŜǊ ƻŦ C5L/ ŀƴŘ ŀƴ 9ǉǳŀƭ IƻǳǎƛƴƎ [ŜƴŘŜǊΦ 
 

¢ƘŜ !ŘƛǊƻƴŘŀŎƪ ¢Ǌǳǎǘ /ƻƳǇŀƴȅ ƛǎ ŀƴ ƛƴŘŜǇŜƴŘŜƴǘΣ ƭƻŎŀƭƭȅ ƻǿƴŜŘ ŀƴŘ ƻǇŜǊŀǘŜŘΣ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ōŀƴƪ ƻũŜǊƛƴƎ ŀ ǿƛŘŜ ǾŀǊƛŜǘȅ ƻŦ 
ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ŬƴŀƴŎƛŀƭ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎΦ ¢ƘŜ ōŀƴƪ Ƙŀǎ ƳƻǊŜ ǘƘŀƴ Ϸм ōƛƭƭƛƻƴ ƛƴ ŀǎǎŜǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǘǿŜƭǾŜ ōǊŀƴŎƘ ƻŶŎŜǎΦ ¢ƘŜ ōŀƴƪ 
ƻũŜǊǎ ōŀƴƪƛƴƎΣ ǘǊǳǎǘΣ ƛƴǎǳǊŀƴŎŜΣ ŀƴŘ ƛƴǾŜǎǘƳŜƴǘ ƳŀƴŀƎŜƳŜƴǘ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜǎΣ ŀƴŘ ƻǊƛƎƛƴŀǘŜǎ ǊŜŀƭ ŜǎǘŀǘŜ ƳƻǊǘƎŀƎŜǎΣ ōƻǘƘ ǊŜǎƛŘŜƴπ
ǝŀƭ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳƳŜǊŎƛŀƭΣ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳƳŜǊŎƛŀƭ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎ ƭƻŀƴǎ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ ƛǘǎ ǇǊƛƳŀǊȅ ƳŀǊƪŜǘ ŀǊŜŀΦ ¢ƘŜ ōŀƴƪ ƛǎ ŀ .ŀǳŜǊ р {ǘŀǊ wŀǘŜŘ 
{ǳǇŜǊƛƻǊ ōŀƴƪΦ ¢ƘŜ ōŀƴƪϥǎ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ƛǎ ǿǿǿΦŀŘƛǊƻƴŘŀŎƪǘǊǳǎǘΦŎƻƳ 

MEET MALTAôS TOWN BOARD AT MALTA COMMUNITY CENTER 
 

Starting on Saturday, February 20, 2016, one of the Malta Town Board members will hold regular pub-
lic office hours at the David R. Meager Community Center located at One Bayberry Drive off Route 9 

in Malta. 
 

Office Hours will be from 9:00amð11:00am the third Saturday of every monthðexcept May, 2016. 
 

MALTA TOWN BOARD 
 

Vincent DeLucia, Supervisor 
John Hartzell, Councilperson 
Maggi Ruisi, Councilperson 
Craig Warner, Councilperson 
Timothy Dunn, Councilperson  
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Member News 

FOOD PANTRIES TO BENEFIT FROM BSNB FOOD DRIVE & DONATION 

Ballston Spa National Bank staff members Matthew Grosso and Sylvia Anglin (let and right, respectively) present 
a check to Regional Food Bank of Northeastern New York Executive Director, Mark Quandt (center). 
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Member News 


